COMMUNICATION – C5 ITEM 1 Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) March 2, 2021

From: Aaron M. GILLARD <amg@larkinplus.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 4:02 PM

To: Roach, Rebecca < Rebecca. Roach@vaughan.ca>; Daniel A. CERON < dac@larkinplus.com>

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] RE: Public Hearing Staff Report (2232394 Ontario Inc.) Woodbridge Ave -

OP.20.010 & Z.20.031

Good Afternoon Rebecca,

Thank you for the information and communications. We are aware of the request / situation and have spoken with Rosemarie on a preliminary basis thus far regarding the request for access. We anticipate that post SPM we are going to engage the City and Rosemarie in further discussions regarding their request for access and come to a solution that would appeare all parties.

We just wanted to let you know that we (the parties) did speak and will engage further after the public meeting including the City in the discussion as well.

Aaron

LARKIN+ LUPi1

Aaron M. GILLARD MCIP, RPP

P: 905.895.0554 x.102 M: 289.716.1504

larkinplus.com_

This message is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you have received this message in error, please accept our apologies, notify us immediately by reply mail, and delete the message. THANK YOU!

© LARKIN+ Land Use Planners Inc.

From: Roach, Rebecca < <u>Rebecca.Roach@vaughan.ca</u>>

Sent: February 16, 2021 3:05 PM

To: Daniel A. CERON < dac@larkinplus.com>

Cc: Aaron M. GILLARD <amg@larkinplus.com>; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: Public Hearing Staff Report (2232394 Ontario Inc.) Woodbridge Ave - OP.20.010 &

Z.20.031

Hi Daniel,

The report is usually available online a week prior to the Public Meeting, so please check back in then.

I believe presentations are due to Clerks by noon the day before the Public Meeting, but Clerks (cc'd here) can confirm. Please provide your presentation to the Clerks email as noted here and cc me.

Please be advised that we have also received the attached letter as correspondence as a result Public Meeting Notice.

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thanks,

Rebecca Roach, Hon. B.A., MSc. Pl. **Planner**

905-832-8565, ext. 8626 rebecca.roach@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Development Planning Department

2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 vaughan.ca



From: Daniel A. CERON < dac@larkinplus.com > Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 2:09 PM

To: Roach, Rebecca < <u>Rebecca.Roach@vaughan.ca</u>> **Cc:** Aaron M. GILLARD < <u>amg@larkinplus.com</u>>

Subject: [External] Public Hearing Staff Report (2232394 Ontario Inc.) Woodbridge Ave.

Hi Rebecca,

I hope you had a nice long weekend.

I saw at the City of Vaughan website that our Public Hearing is scheduled on March 2nd.

Could you please send us copy of the Staff Report? Also, when do we need to provide you with our presentation?

Thank you,

Regards, Daniel

LARKIN+ LUPi¹

Daniel CERON MCIP, RPP

P: 905.895.0554 x.106

larkinplus.com

This message is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you have received this message in error, please accept our apologise, notify us immediately by reply mail, and delete the message. THANK YOU!

© LARKIN+ Land Use Planners Inc.

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the recipient is strictly prohibited.